
   

   

 

 
c/o State Coastal Conservancy 

1515 Clay Street, 10th Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 

 
(510) 286-7193 

 
sfbayrestore.org 

info@sfbayrestore.org 

 
 

 

 

 
 
DATE:  May 3, 2024 
 
TO:   State Clearinghouse, Office of Planning and Research 
 
FROM: Vanessa Aczon, Project Manager 
 
RE:   Correction of SCH # for Deer Island Tidal Basin Wetlands Restoration Project 
 

 
 
This memo serves to inform that two Notice of Determinations were filed for the Deer Island 
Tidal Basin Wetlands Restoration Project. The first notice was filed on 7/4/2023, and the second 
on 3/28/2024, both under SCH# 2023070482. It was identified that the correct SCH# for the 
filing should be 2023030749. We kindly request the withdrawal of both submissions under 
SHC# 2023070482, as they will be resubmitted under the correct SHC#. 
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